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You may notice some of your favourite meals at The Pond, Newnham’s Cafeteria are

packaged differently this semester. To help eliminate single-use packaging on campus, we’ve

partnered with Friendlier to swap out some of the packaging used with recyclable and

reusable food containers.

All you have to do is place your empty container in one of the Friendlier sorting bins after you

are finished your meal. Bins are located in the following areas:

The Pond, Newnham’s Cafeteria

Newnham Campus Residence

Vestibule leading to the bust stop at Level 2, Building C
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